
 

           

 
 Congratulations to the Girls Varsity Gymnastics Team on their win yesterday against 

Hampton Bays! The final score was 149 to 83. Makayla T. placed first on all four events and 
Katerina S. placed second on all four events. Go BVG!!! 

 
 Congratulations to the JH Girls Soccer Team on their 5-2 win vs. Bay Shore! What an 

incredible performance by the entire team! Great job ladies! 
 

 ASL CLUB/Honor Society meeting today after school at 2:30 in Room 208. Email Ms. 
O’Donnell if you are interested and can’t attend.  

 
 Attention Babylon Buddies! Pumpkin decorating is Monday, October 17th from 5:30-7:30. Sign 

ups posted outside Room 126. Continue to check Babylon Buddies TEAMS. There is a meeting 
on Thursday (tomorrow) in Room 226. 

 
 Environmental Club meeting tomorrow (Thursday) @ 7:10 in Room 278.  

 
 Would you like to be a part of our new Kickline Club? Please join us for our interest meeting 

on Thursday, October 13th after school in Room 217 with Mrs. Schweider.  
 

 Junior High Mock Trial has a sign up sheet outside of Room 145. Anyone who is interested in 
participating in Mock Trail this year should sign up! If you have any questions, please see Mrs. 
Brunson or Dr. Scholl.  

 
 DECA meeting tomorrow (Thursday) morning in Room 207 @ 7:10AM. 

 
 Existing Business Honor Society members: There will be a brief meeting after school in 

Room 207 on Thursday at 2:35.  
New Business Honor Society members: Applications will be handed out in class early next 
week.  

 
 Varsity-JV Wrestling meeting on Monday 10/17, 2:45pm-3:00pm in the Wrestling Room.  

 
 Attention Juniors & Seniors: Any students who may be interested in meeting with the 

representative from The College of New Jersey on October 14th @ 10:00AM (4th period), 
please come to the Counseling Center to sign up.  
 
Also, please remember to keep checking your emails and listen for future announcements to 
sign up for other rep visits this year! 
 

 Library News: Did you complete all five summer reading book talks with your E.L.A. teacher? 
Congratulations! You've got an automatic ticket to the Library's Summer Reading Book Bash 
on Thursday, October 20th! There will be live music, games, cookies from Torta Fina Bakery, 
Bagels from Babylon Bagel, raffle prizes from Kilwin’s and Glen’s Dinette, and so much more! 
Tickets will be distributed in your E.L.A. class. Are you close to five book talks? Don't worry, 
there's still time! Mrs. Biener is taking appointments after school in the library to hear your book 
talks. 

 
 Hispanic Heritage Month!  ¿Sabías que….? Did you know? Día de la Raza or “Race Day” is 

celebrated on October 12 every year to recognize the cultural fusion of indigenous America and 
Spanish heritage. The day is generally observed as a national holiday in Spanish countries and 
in Spanish communities. 

 
 


